
 
 

Covid-19 Policy 

(updated September 2022) 

 

At our recent Committee meeting we reviewed our Covid-19 policy. We 

assessed the risks and the precautions we are taking. The precautions are: 

 

  

 

Hand sanitiser available 

 

Face shields available 

 

Ventilation 

 

Bringing our own drinks 

 

Keeping a register of those attending classes 

 

  

 

In the light of this review we no longer require members attending classes 

to have been vaccinated but we do expect that any member with any 

symptoms of illness will not come to a class. If anyone suffers Covid type 

symptoms after a class we ask that they let the Secretary know so that we 

can advise members. The Committee will continue to keep the policy 

under review. 


